
Organization 

Welcome to our new reading newsletter for children, parents and 

school staff.  It will provide recommendations of books to read as 

well as updates on reading across the school.      



 

 

The EYFS have enjoyed learning about mythical creatures and discussing 
the sounds the Wild Things might make. They even enjoyed a rumpus in 
the forest and made their own crowns! 

Book recommendations 



Top tops for  reading at 
home... 

Teacher 
recommendations for 
parents and carers... 

“I love fantasy books—this one is a lot 
of fun.  It’s about a young boy who 

becomes the apprentice to Death.“ This is about people who have intellectual disorders 
and lose memories—they no longer recognize 

people and common objects.  

Share a story corner video stories 

Share a Story Corner 
(worldbookday.com)  

https://www.worldbookday.com/share-a-story-corner/
https://www.worldbookday.com/share-a-story-corner/





